Dear Washoe County Board And/Or City Council Members within Washoe County, END PUPPY MILLS SALES IN WASHOE COU NTY!
We support a change in local laws to enact a ban on the sale of dogs, rabbits and cats in retail stores in Reno, Sparks and Washoe County.
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www.PuppyMillFreeReno.com Return to: Puppy Mill Free Reno - Box 133 Rev 1.5b
info@puppymillfreereno.com 748 S. Meadows Pkwy Ste A-9
Reno NV 89521-4841

According to the HSUS, 99% of all sales in pet stores are sourced from an estimated 10,000 mills in the US.
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